
Dear Sandra and Dennis, 

  

Thank you for again your past support of youth here at Northwest Youth Corps. 
                  

Thank you for your grant of $2,524 last year to provide outdoor recreation to low-income youth 

through our Outdoor Ambassadors program.  Please enjoy the attached final grant report. 
  
In the meantime, let us know if any of your staff again want to attend our graduations taking 

place this year in Washington and I will send you the details (these take place near Lake 

Wenatchee.) 
  
No RSVP is needed, but I’ll let our North Coordinator know that I’ve invited you. And thank 

you again for joining with us to help youth learn about the Great Outdoors. 

  
Warmly, 
  

Natalie Whitson 

Development Officer 
Northwest Youth Corps 

2621 Augusta Street 
Eugene, Oregon 97403 
(541) 349-7505 office 

(541) 393-4019 cell 
www.nwyouthcorps.org 

 

http://www.nwyouthcorps.org/

